Show 2024 - Final Information

All class students perform in just one show.
Tuesday 10am, Tuesday 3:30pm, Thursday 4:45, Saturday 8am, Saturday 11:30am, and
Saturday 1pm classes perform:
Friday, June 21st Arrival Time: 6:30pm Show Time: 7:00pm

M/W/F MKP, Tuesday 2:30pm, Tuesday 4:45pm, Wednesday 10am, Thursday 3:30pm, and
Saturday 10:15am classes perform:
Saturday, June 22nd Arrival Time: 9:30am Show Time: 10:00am

Monday 10am, T/Th MKP, Saturday 9am classes, and all Teams perform:
Saturday June 22nd Arrival Time: 12:30pm Show Time: 1:00pm

Spectator Admission at the door

$15.00 for Adults and $10.00 for Children (ages 3-17)
CASH ONLY. There is no charge for the student performers.

Wristbands ordered in advance are available for pickup at Meridian prior to the show.
Any wristbands not picked up by 6/20/24 will be brought to the show.

The show will be held at Oakmont Regional High School in Ashburnham. Please park in the back parking lot and enter
through the side entrance. All students should check-in at the check-in table upon arrival.

Please bring children to the bathroom when you arrive so they are ready to perform when it is their turn.
Class students will sit with their parents/guardians in the audience until it is their time to perform and will leave all
shoes and belongings at their seat in the bleachers while performing.

Tiny tots and Preschool students must be accompanied by a parent throughout the entire show.

Oakmont Regional High School

9 Oakmont Drive
Ashburnham, MA 01430

T-Shirts

Show t-shirts were ordered for each show participant. The t-shirt along with black shorts is the uniform for all boys
participating in the show. The names of all class students and team members participating are listed on the
back. There may be a very limited number of extra shirts available for purchase. The cost of the t-shirt is $20.00.

Bake Sale and Raffles

Some of the parents of our competitive program will be running a bake sale in hopes of raising money to defray the cost
of competitions next year. If you’re looking for a treat, visit their table and help the team in their efforts!
Donations of individually wrapped baked goods would also be welcomed.

Baked goods can be dropped off at the bake sale table prior to the show.

Team parents will also be raffling off baskets and items as well as running a 50/50. Please help the team members by
purchasing raffle tickets at the show.

Summer Information

There will be a two week break for all classes and teams after the show. Recreational classes will resume on July 8th
and run for six weeks through August 17th. Class times will remain the same as the school year. If your child will not
attend classes in the summer, please let us know ASAP. Team parents will be emailed the team summer schedule.
Registration for Fall 2024 classes and teams will open in August. An email will be sent out when registration is open.

Thank you to everyone for a great year!
We hope you all had fun learning gymnastics and exercising with us this year.



